[5 Outlook

2025 Art Crawl

From Judy Bush <judybbush@gmail.com>
Date Wed 4/16/2025 7:37 AM
To Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Good morning Josh,

Radiate Art Space would like to get permission to use the town center campus for our annual Art Crawl
on Sunday, September 28, 2025. The Art Crawl is an annual event that Radiate sponsors with additional
support from Richmond businesses. We would begin set up at 7am and be all cleaned up by 5pm. The
event runs from 10 to 3 and features more than 50 local artisans, arts activities and food trucks.

The use would be the same as last year - using all outdoor space, the lawns and parking lot. We would
leave open the charging stations and access and parking for post office vehicles. We also would like
approval to chalk out the exhibitor space in the parking lot on Saturday afternoon (9/27). We have done
this before and it has not been a problem. By 4 on Saturday afternoon there are few cars in the lot and
we have been able to work around them. We also communicate and work with the Library, the Post
Office, the Police, Jericho Settlers Farm and the Congregational Church regarding the use of this space.

Could you please get this on the agenda for the next selectboard meeting.
Thank you,

Judy Bush

Sent from my iPad



